Neagaline

N~ Comfort Air Inc.

January 10, 2019

Nick Ly
144 Harborview Drive
Sanford, NC 27332

Re: Final Inspection (Reminder Letter)
Permit Number: 18-50044279
Inspections Department:

Harnett County Inspections Department
108 E Front Street

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525

Dear Ly Family,

Congratulations on purchasing your new HVAC system from our company. We must complete the final
stages for the installation, which is to complete your final re-inspection with the Harnett County
Inspections Department according to NC State Building Codes.

Please contact me at 919-550-7711 ext. 103 and/or via email at yolanda@carolinacomfortair.com by
01/16/2019 to schedule.

If we do not here back from you by the above noted date, we will notify the inspections department to
remove Carolina Comfort Air from the permit and any fees accessed to reopen the permit will be at the
expense to the homeowner.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing Carolina Comfort Air!

Yolanda Owens
ail Replacement Coordinator

/ywo
Clayton Jacksonville Dunn Wilmington
(919) 550-7711 (910) 219-1061 (910) 339-2374 (910) 210-0072
NC HVAC LIC 20515 NC HVAC LIC #31589 NC HVAC LIC #29077 NC HVAC LIC #30936

www.carolinacomfortair.com
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